
 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

Saturday, January 30th @ 9am                 

at Cordova Community Medical Center 
 

 

 

Members of the Cordova Community Medical Center 

Authority Board of Directors have been invited to attend 

a tour of the facility to showcase the improvements and 

upgrades at CCMC. 
 

 

 

 

A quorum of the Board of Director’s  

may be present 
 

 

 

 

 

No decisions regarding CCMC Authority 

Board of Directors business will be made. 


